
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
 

 

 

Community Alert 
Wanted for Attempt Child Luring 

025th District (Grand Central) 
 

 
 
About This Crime 
On November 21, 2016, at approximately 6:00 p.m., two juvenile females, ages 10 and 
14 were playing outside in the 4000 block of W. Wabansia when an unknown driver of a 
green or blue vehicle pulled along the curb and motioned with his hands for the girls to 
come closer.  When the girls approached the vehicle, the offender told them to get in so 
he could take them to the store. The victims fled the scene and alerted an adult who 
contacted police. The offender fled in his vehicle Westbound on Wabansia. 
 
 
About the Offender  
The offender is a male white Hispanic, approximate 20-40 years of age, with a goatee. 
He was wearing a Blue baseball cap with unknown lettering and a Black sweater. 
 
About the Vehicle 
The vehicle was in-between a Green and Blue color, newer large type vehicle with 4-
doors, unknown make or model. 
 
 
What You Can Do 

 . Call 911 to report any suspicious persons or activity 
 . Walk in pairs 
 . Don't talk to strangers or approach strange vehicles  

     . Be aware of your surroundings travel in well lit and populated areas 
 

 
  
 

If you have any information about this incident, 
Please call the Area North Bureau of Detectives at (312) 744-8200 

Anonymous Tips can be submitted to TIPSOFT.COM 
Reference - RD# HZ-524357 
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Nov. 26, 2016 

 


